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There are just three days left to submit entries for the Iberian Lawyer Forty under 40 awards,
ahead of the Thursday 27 April deadline.  

 

Held every two years, Iberian Lawyer’s 40 under Forty Awards honour the leading 40 lawyers across
Spain and Portugal under the age of 40. The winners include in-house lawyers as well as lawyers
working in private practice.

Submissions must be received by 27 April to be eligible. For information about the selection criteria,
click here

To submit your entry for the 40 under Forty Awards, click here

This year’s awards ceremony will take place in Barcelona on 21 September.

https://iberianlawyer.com/category/news/
https://iberianlawyer.com/wp-content/uploads/2017/02/Rules_2017.pdf
https://iberianlawyer.com/40-under-forty-awards/6359-welcome-to-iberian-lawyer-40-under-forty-awards-2017


The forty winners will be informed privately before the awards ceremony and the full list will be
revealed publicly at the event.

The judging panel may decide to present an “Outstanding Achievement Award” in each category if
they feel that one or more candidates are exceptional.

There will also be an “Outstanding Social Contribution Award”, which will be presented to one
Spanish and one Portuguese lawyer for their dedication to social causes.

As in previous years, the awards ceremony will be preceded by the Iberian Legal Summit. This is an
interactive debate enabling general counsel from Iberian and international businesses to discuss
their current challenges with managing partners from law firms in Barcelona, Lisbon, and Madrid as
well as elsewhere in Europe, the USA and Latin America.

For further information please contact rebecka.larsson@iberianlegalgroup.com


